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GOVERNMENT OF ODISHA
WORKS DEPARTMENT

No. 07559600202022 B OK_/W. Dated, Bhubaneswar the £, /};, |,
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From //1 e
Shri Sibashis Dhal, OFS(SAG),
FA-cum-Addl. Secretary to Government,

To
The Engineer-in-Chief (Civil), Odisha, Bhubaneswar.

Sub: Incorporation of process-based Supplementary Agreement Systemn in

WAMIS.

Sir,

I am directed to invite reference to the subject stated above & to say
that RD Department has requested this Department to devise necessary SOP/
give views regarding incorporation of process-based Supplementary
Agreement System in WAMIS. In this connection, the Sr. DAG (Works
Accounts), O/o the Principal AG (A&E), Odisha, Puri vide letter No.VLC-I-
WAMIS-44 dtd.10.06.2022 (copy enclosed) has stated that due to recent
modification in WAMIS, difficulties are being faced by the Divisions
specifically for drawal of supplementary agreement in each case of change in

quantities.
It is, therefore, requested to furnish a detailed report in the matter in

consultation with the Chief Engineers of this Department and the Sr. DAOs

of some selected R&B and RD Divisions for taking further necessary action at

this end.
Yours faithfully,
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FA-cum-Addl. Secretaryétlo (Lgﬁ

Memo No. %69/ Date. & )7’ 2,’)2

Copy forwarded to the P.S. to the Principal Secretary to Govt,, Works
Department for kind information of Principal Secretary, Works Department.
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FA-cum-Addl. Secretary ovt.

Memo No. KQ} O Date. & }7 /ﬂ?

Copy forwarded to the Additional Secretary to Govt., Rural Development
Department for information w.r.t. RD Department OSWAS file No. PT9-RD-

EGOV-POL-0001-2018. W
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FA-cum-Addl. Secretary § &}gvltwv\’
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OFFICE OF TH (mem)w it e
E PRINCIPAL ACCOUNTANT GENERAL (A&E) ODISHA,
PURI BRANCH, PUR|

No. VECA-WAMIS. .
- 44 Date:10.06.2022.

To,
?)lic '/\.ddl. (7|1iFl‘Sccn'clzll'y (o the Govt. of Odisha,
cpartment of Rural Development, Odisha, Bhubaneswar.
Sub:  Modification and alternation in WAMIS.
Sir,

In inviting a reference to the above mentioned subject, I am to state that a number of
observations on recent modifications in respect of Supplementary Agreement have been
received in this office from various Divisions. The difficulties facing by the Divisions due to
the recent modification such as their inability to draw Supplementary Agreement in each
case of quantity change even. In this context the clause 3.7.7, 3.11.1, 3.11.2 and 3.11.3 of
OPWD code Vol-I and Index 5.20 of CPWD Works Manual 2019 may please be referred to.
in whi\ch it is clarified that the Supplementary Agreement is required only in some specific
cases. So mandatory of Supplementary Agreement not justifies the Codal provisions.

Hence, the C-DAC may please be suitably instructed to set the Supplementary

Agreement as optional so that it can be drawn in case of requirement only.

Yours taithfully,
i\(’ t/\\/ ey
(R. Sarkar)
Sr. Dy. Accountant General
(Works Accounts)



